

Midwifery Advisors

Office of Professional Regulation, Vermont Secretary of State

89 Main Street, 3rd Floor • Montpelier, VT 05620-3402

Minutes

Thursday, July 28, 2022 at 1:00 p.m.

Advisors present: Katherine Bramhall, Mary Lawlor, Stephen Genereaux

OPR Staff present: Lauren Layman, Erin Viera

1. Developing Telehealth Licensing Rules

- Attorney Layman gave an overview of Act 107 and telehealth licensing goals.
- The group discussed telehealth licensing requirements and made edits to the reference table to indicate their preferences.
- The group has until August 12th to send any recommendations to Attorney Layman via email.
- Prior to the September meeting, Attorney Layman will send a draft of the telehealth licensing requirements for midwives for review.

2. Public Comment

None

Next Meeting Scheduled for Wednesday, September 21st at 9 a.m

Advisors are appointed to assist the Director of Professional Regulation in the administration of Midwife licensure. Members are not a public body, but to facilitate public participation, the Office prepares agendas and retains minutes to make a record of open meetings of the group. Members of the public are welcome to join and to speak at warned meetings